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Dear Ms. MacNeil,

Please find attached two attachments:

(a) Comments to you and your ACE colleagues in regard to the NRPA permit application by Jeff Spinney for a boat
ramp, dock, and pier at his property, located at 126 Golden Ridge Road in Alna, and

(b) Additional relevant comments that | have addressed to members of the Alna Planning Board.

Please confirm your receipt of these documents, and let me know if you have questions or would like to discuss further.

Thank you.



